
 

  

 
 
 
 

Friday 14th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Tuesday 1st April & Easter Bingo – Wednesday 9th April 
 

We will be hosting “Easter Bingo” on Wednesday 9th April at 3.15pm in the school hall. 
Games will be £2.00 per book or £1.00 for half a book. There will be six games, with prizes for a line 
and a full house. The prizes will include a range of Easter chocolate treats.   
 
To enable this event to go ahead the school will be holding a non uniform day on Tuesday 1st April. 
Children may come to school in their own clothes in exchange for donations of Easter eggs or other 
Easter themed chocolate items. 
 
Any surplus Easter eggs will be collected by our Mini Vinnies and donated to the Stoke-on-Trent 
Foodbank so that they can provide them to local families in crisis. 
 
We will also be holding a “Decorate an Egg” competition. This can be in any form, a hard boiled egg, 
polystyrene egg, an egg drawn on paper etc. Entries will cost £1 each and should be brought into 
school by Monday 7th April. A winner form each class will be announced during the end of term 
assembly on Thursday 10th April. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
PTFA Events Committee 
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